26 February 2018



Dear Sir/Madam

Yalari Scholarships for Indigenous Children

My name is Waverley Stanley and I am the Founding Director of Yalari. After 12 years of operations we continue our cause of effecting generation change through education by offering boarding school scholarships for Indigenous children from regional, rural and remote communities around Australia. Our scholarship applications are currently open for children who will begin their secondary school education in 2019. We partner with 26 high achieving boarding schools around the country and offer an unparalleled amount of student support to our scholars.

I'm sending this pack to you in the hope that you may know of a student who you feel would benefit from a boarding school education. They don't need to be the sports captain, the school captain or the 'straight A' student, (although it's fine if they are). We select children who are resilient, try hard in all aspects of their education, have the ability to be role models themselves one day, and have the support of their family to be away from home 40 weeks out of the year through to their Year 12 graduation.

If you know of someone like this we would greatly appreciate you passing on the information enclosed. Application submissions close on April 30 2018.

I'd also appreciate if you could hang our flyer somewhere in your community where as many people as possible will be able to have a think about this opportunity.

Please call our office on 07 5665 8688 and speak to Kylie or Gary if you have any further questions.

Thank you

Kindest regards

Waverley Stanley Founding Director

PO Box 1355, Oxenford QLD, 4210

p 07 5665 8688 **f** 07 5665 8611 **e** info@yalari.org **abn** 66 113 794 148